
 

 

10 June 2019 

Review of Western Power’s Model Service Level 
Agreement 

Invitation for public submissions 

The Economic Regulation Authority has received an updated model service level agreement 
from Western Power. This updated model service level agreement supersedes Western 
Power’s proposed model service level agreement submitted in January 2018. 

Western Power was required to update its proposed model service level agreement to reflect 
the approved network access arrangement.   

 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on Western Power’s updated model 
service level agreement proposal.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST), 28 June 2019. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Emmanuel Miti 
Ph: 08 6557 7974 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/20484/2/Metering-MSLA---Revised-Submission-to-ERA-post-AA4-Corrigenda---submitted-10-June-2019.docx.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/18604/2/WP_Updated_Proposed_MSLA.pdf
https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/electricity-access/western-power-network/western-powers-network-access-arrangements/western-power-access-arrangement-period-2017-2022
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